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From: Craig Roth MD
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Cc: Vishnu Laalitha Surapaneni
Subject: PUC Certificate of Need
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 1:15:02 PM

Dear Ms. Kahlert,

I just learned that the Public Utilities Commission
is revising the rulebook on the certificate of need for any state energy initiative.   I'm
concerned that this revision does not adequately consider impacts on the climate
specifically anywhere in those rule revisions/amendments.  

I am writing to ask that this revised criteria include considerations of climate impacts.  

I oppose the proposed amendments in their entirety.

Thank you for registering my concerns,
Sincerely,

Craig S. Roth
5117 James Ave S
Minneapolis, MN 55419
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